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January 27, 2016
RE: 
Gilbert Electric – Surety Prequalification Letter


To whom it may concern:

The Hartford, through Its operating entities, has issued surety bonds to Gilbert Electric since 1989, during which time we have favorably considered projects up to $6,000,000 with backlogs in the $12,000,000 range.  Our experience with Gilbert Electric has been excellent, and we highly recommend them to you.

Please understand that any arrangement for any bonds is a matter between the Gilbert Electric and The Hartford and we assume no liability to third parties or you if, for any reason, we do not issue requested bonds.

The Hartford expressly reserves the right to review the terms and conditions of the contract, contract amount and bond form, evaluate pertinent underwriting data, and verify the adequacy of project financing prior to the issuance of bonds for the referenced project.

This letter will expire one hundred and eighty (180) days from the above date.

Very Truly Yours,
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Paul D. Boley, Regional Office Manager
The Hartford 

	
	
	The Hartford Financial Services Group

Phoenix Bond Office

2510 West Dunlap Avenue, Suite 428

Phoenix, AZ 85021-2754

Telephone:   602.674.2712

Facsimile:    866.422.5760
paul.boley@thehartford.com

 

	Always Thinking Ahead



